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SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss    

22001155  BBooaarrdd  ooff  DDiirreeccttoorrss**  
  

OOffffiicceerrss:: 

Director: Bob Simpson*     770-301-7216 

Simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com        

Vice-Director: Jason Carne*    770-500-4171 

28modela@att.net 

 

Rec. Secretary/ Corr. Secretary:  

                         Jim Johnston*        678-423-4344 

                  john8191@bellsouth.net 

Treasurer:  Betty Miller*       770-502-8131 

                   tc_bmiller@yahoo.com  

 

Past Dir./Advisors:  Larry Peterson 

larrypete100@gmail.com 
  

CCoommmmiitttteeee  CChhaaiirrppeerrssoonnss:: 
 

Newsletter:           Gwyneth Shotwell* 
                                 (Mike Shotwell, unpaid consultant) 

Tech Co-chairs:   Jim Johnston/Tom Romine* 

Membership:      Jackie Johnston 

Historian/Scrapbook: Ann Hunter  

Mileage keeper:               Eugene Willingham 

Website Team:  

     Webmaster: Pat Tyler* 

     Art Direction: Mike Shotwell 

Visit our website! 
 

Southsideas.com  

 

  

  22001155  SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss  CClluubb  EEvveennttss    
  

February 7 Valentine’s Day tour and lunch 

March 6-7 Talladega Raceway, hosted by Central 
Alabama club 

March - 28 “Touring Tune-up” at the Simpson’s, 
10:00. BBQ to follow. 

April 25 A visit to the car collection of Jack & 
Drena Miller, Fayetteville. 

May 11-17 Pines, Pecans & Peanuts Tour (combo 
of Nickel Era Touring Registry and 
HCCA 20th Social Security Run) 

May 25 Senoia Memorial Day Parade 

May 30 A visit to the car collection of Rick & 
Liz Horne, Carrollton. 

June 20 Tour to Streetside Classics, Lithia 
Springs. 

September 18-20 “Fun With Dick & Jane” joint tour 
with CAMAFC.  

October 15-17 Sweet Home Alabama hosted by 
Central Alabama MAFC, in 
Guntersville, AL 

 

22001155  EEvveennttss  ooff  IInntteerreesstt    
  

April 10-12 MARC Membership Meet, Joliet, IL 

June 7-12 “Lobsters and Lighthouses” MAFCA 
tour, Kennebunkport, ME 

June 21-26 MARC National Meet, Niagara Falls, 
Ontario, Canada 

 

Editor’s Notes:   

This month we get a chance to warm up our A’s and venture 

out on the first tour of the season when we partake of the 

Valentine’s Day Tour on February 7.  Then next month, 

March 6-7 our Alabama friends are hosting a fun tour out of 

Oxford that will have the A’s driving the race track at 

Talledega.  If you haven’t taken part in this adventure it is 

really a must-do.  And at the end of March there will be a 

“Touring Tune-up” event at the garage of Bob & Cheryl 

Simpson, where you can get some tips on what to look at as 

you get your car fully ready for touring, as well as enjoy a 

BBQ lunch. 

Look for news on all these events inside this issue! 

--Gwyneth Shotwell  

      

mailto:Simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com
mailto:28modela@att.net
mailto:john8191@bellsouth.net
mailto:tc_bmiller@yahoo.com
mailto:tc_bmiller@yahoo.com
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NNootteess  ffrroomm  OOuurr  DDiirreeccttoorr  

What is it about these old cars? 

  

I am still fairly new to the Model A hobby and amazed by the power these old cars have to bring people 

together.  People from all walks of life and backgrounds meet on common ground and share the experiences 

of owning, loving, driving and working on our Model A's.  The wide spectrum of people involved in our hobby 

is uncommon these days when you think about it.  Despite our differences we go to extra lengths to help and 

support each other whether its Model A related or not.   Each one of us has a story to tell about being helped 

or helping another Model A owner when it really made a difference.  Our cars range from near perfect, 

pampered and protected queens to rough and ready drivers ready to take on any road anywhere.  The types 

and conditions of our cars are as varied as our membership.  No matter the type or condition of these cars, we 

love them and enjoy them.  There's just something about the way they look, sound, smell, feel and ride that 

hooks us.  

  

During the late 1920s and early 1930s people had to depend on each other; times were hard.  Somehow these 

old Model As have the power to bring back those values and behavior that we seldom see today.  While 

they have survived in great numbers due to the quality Henry built into them,  I think they have  survived in 

great numbers mostly due to  the love we have for them and that magic they can work on people.  Let's keep 

enjoying the cars and each other! 

 

 - Bob   

 
 

VALENTINE’S DAY TOUR, Saturday, February 7th!     

We will gather at Sam’s Club, corner of Hwy 34 

and Fischer Rd. in Sharpsburg at 9:30.  The 

Johnstons and Simpsons will lead us on a 

lovely, first-of-the-year tour that will have us 

ending up at Frank’s at the Old Mill on Hwy 54 

in Fayetteville for a delicious lunch.   

Please RSVP to the Simpsons at simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com  
 

 

Happy Birthday! Happy Anniversary! 
    
1st  Barbara Biggs 

 

7th    -  Tim & Sally Jones 

 

3rd        Susie Pape 14th  - Fred & Kathy Huey 
16th Gerald Grizzard 14th  - Jason & Tina Carne 
 16th  - Dick & Jane Carne 
 16th  - Marshall & Susie Pape 
  

mailto:simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com
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DDiinnnneerr  &&  aa  MMoovviiee!!  

JJaannuuaarryy  1177,,  22001155  aatt  55::0000  ppmm,,  aatt  tthhee  NNEEWW  hhoommee  ooff  JJiimm  &&  AAnnnn  HHuunntteerr  

It was delightful to mosey down the long driveway to Jim & Ann Hunter’s brand new home 

to enjoy Dinner & a Movie on the 17th.  The winding road was decorated with helpful 

signage to encourage first time visitors that they were on the right path! 

Once arrived, the crowd of seventeen guests got right down to friendly visiting, followed by  

a yummy supper of hot dogs, chili, and all the fixin’s.  Everyone had brought items to share, 

from chips and dip, various salads, and an enticing array of desserts. 

Jim and Ann had decorated the tables with Model A illustrated cards that contained  a quiz 

question, and the asnswer on the bottom.   It was fun to see how knowledgable (or not) we 

all were. 

       With popcorn popped and handed out we settled in for the 

movie, “TUCKER: The Man and his Dream” starring Jeff Bridges in 

the title role.   It’s an inspiring story of Preston Tucker’s 

unstoppable drive to build his namesake car, which featured many 

safety features and advances not seen in the automobile industry.  

He was the proverbial “man ahead of his time,” and a variety of 

obstacles resulted in a mere 50 Tuckers being built before the 

company went out of business.   

Possibly the most  interesting result is the fact that some 43 

Tuckers are still in existence, many of which were used in the film. 

  

                                                                       

 

  

                    

  

Marc Dues now $40/yr. 

Don’t forget to renew your MARC membership, a 

requirement for membership in Southside A’s. 

 

The renewal form is in the latest Model A News. 

The “Movie House” 

Happy guests….. 

Helpful directions 
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AND THE WINNER IS…… 

Many thanks to all of those who voted in our just-for-fun contest.  Once again, every one of the photos 
received votes.   There was a clear cluster of  three top vote recipients, and  only 2 points separated  our 
1st and 2nd place winners.    
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
              

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

MMIISSSS  22001144::  

OOCCTTOOBBEERR  

33rrdd  PPllaaccee::  

MMIISSSS  FFEEBBRRUUAARRYY  

22nndd    PPllaaccee::  

MMIISSSS  MMAARRCCHH  

“Be kind to your dentist. He 

has fillings, too.” 

--Lexophile quote for the month 
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FFEEBBRRUUAARRYY  

FFeeaattuurreedd  PPhhoottoo  ooff  tthhee  MMoonntthh: (As with 2014, we will be featuring photos that glorify the Model 

A in all its varied styles, and enhanced by beautiful or intriguing settings.  Keep track of your favorites 
throughout the year and we will once again take a tally and announce the winner for “Miss 2015.”)   

  

 

  
 

 
 

 

GGEETT  YYOOUURR  ““AA””  RREEAADDYY  FFOORR  TTHHEE  TTOOUURRIINNGG  SSEEAASSOONN……....  

Saturday, March 28, there will be “Touring Tune-up” tech meet at the home 

of Bob & Cheryl Simpson, including a BBQ lunch!  Bring your Model A and get 

some useful hints for putting it in shape for the season.  You can have your 

car looked over, ask questions, and get recommendations for possible tune-

up techniques. 

Ladies, you are more than welcome to join in, as mechanical inclination is not limited to the male of the 

species.  However, if this isn’t your thing, Cheryl will have some fun activities planned indoors, which will 

naturally include friendly visiting.  Ladies (or gents) may bring a dessert, if they’re so inclined.   

WHEN:  Saturday, March 28 

WHERE: The Simpsons – 8735 Watkins Rd.,  Chattahoochee Hills, 30268.  770-463-5833 
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FASHION FINDS…  By Gwyneth Shotwell 

   Modern Priscilla,  
February , 1928 

These varied outfits 
illustrated a craft and 
decorating product for 
enhancing a “black 
satin evening wrap or 
negligee, or a glorified 
version of the coolie 
coat” with brilliant 
colors and dramatic 
patterns.   

Ladies could order the kits that contained a perforated stamping pattern, 
“bronzes” that were colored powders, and the tools to apply them.  There 
was a creamy plastic substance for making the overall design using a stiff flat brush, and a cone in the 
kit could be filled and used to create outlines and raised patterns.  The bronzes were then sprinkled on 
the substance for color.  Colors ranged from pastels to “brilliant high colors.”     Ordering was available 
through the magazine itself.  And the results were… 

“Like Star Dust and Moon Magic”   

 
MMAAFFFFII    LLIICCEENNSSEE    PPLLAATTEE  TTOOPPPPEERR 

Consider purchasing this wonderful MAFFI tag topper for your Model A.  Proceeds 

benefit the Model A Ford Foundation Endowment Fund and on cost $15, plus $2 

shipping/handling.   Send your check for $17.00, made out to MAFFI, to:  

MAFFI 

4532 Merridock Ct. 

Santa Maria, CA 93455 

  For questions, contact Jay McCord at: 805-598-8133, jemccord@aol.com  

mailto:jemccord@aol.com
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BBeennttlleeyy  BBoohhaannaann  QQ  aanndd  AA  

Q: I like to drive my Model A on the weekends. Sometimes I go for a month or so 

without driving it at all, but it always starts right up. How much air pressure 

should I run in my tires?   

A: Sounds like you have a good car. The more you drive it the better it will run. You 

are smart to think about your tire pressure, especially if you don’t drive it that often. 35 

psi is the correct pressure. If you run your tires low, this will adversely affect the 

handling and tire wear. Keep a small air pressure gauge in the door pocket and check them every couple of 

weeks. 

Q: Now that is getting colder outside, I’m thinking about installing a  heater in my Model A. What are 

my options?   

A: The most popular is a “Manifold Heater”. There are a couple of different kinds. The first 

is an Autolite heater. These have not been made in many decades, but can be found. They 

are also known as a “waffle” heater because the manifold has a special appendage with a 

cast iron cover on top that heats up the air before it goes into the car. Since these manifold 

heaters are very old you must inspect them carefully for cracks. You don’t want any exhaust 

gas coming into the car with you. There is also a kit that converts your standard manifold to a heater. These 

are available at Mike’s, for about $90, including the heater and the door that mounts onto the firewall. 

Another option is to rig up a hot water type heater. This plumbs into your cooling system. This does take up 

some room inside the car. Whatever you do, it will make those cool mornings much more enjoyable. 

Q:   I have noticed that my Ahoogah horn is sounding very weak lately. It sounds 

more like a cow bellowing. What can I do?   

A: I would guess since the horn has always worked until now, it just needs a little 

maintenance. Remove the back cover off the horn with the small flathead screw. Be 

careful not to turn the adjustment screw, you will know the cover screw because it has a small lock washer 

underneath. Now you will see the Armature where the brushes run. Clean this area thoroughly with a soft 

cloth dampened with some WD-40. Now lubricate the ends of the Armature with some 3-in-1 oil. If you 

look carefully, you will see a couple of felt washers on the ends of the Armature. Just put a couple of drops 

of oil on these felt washers. Now try your horn again and I bet it sounds much better. You may have to turn 

the adjuster a click or two either way to get that desired “Ahoogah” sound once you put it back together. 

See You in the Shop!    

 

 

 

 

 

The Tech Corner 
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MMAARRCC  DDrriivviinngg  AAwwaarrddss  22001144  

Southside A’s have submitted their 2014 report to the MARC Driving Awards Program. 2014 was the 

lowest reported miles driven, since our first year of reporting. In 2006 we reported only 3 cars for a total of 

7,582 miles. In 2014 we reported 24 cars for a total of 27,890 miles. From our first year of reporting in 2006, 

we increase miles each year through 2011. Each year since, we have reported a decrease in miles driven. 

Even though we have reported a decrease in driving miles, we still have some members with very 

outstanding driving records! Tom and Betty Miller continued to be our top drivers. They drove Daisy Ford a 

total of 4,359 miles, plus 58 miles in their 400-A. Tom and Betty have huge plans for 2015. Ray and Teri 

Besch were our number two drivers, at 4,269 miles. Ray and Teri remain our all time leaders, at 57,533 

miles! Jim and Kim Wingo were our number three drivers, at 3,770 miles. Next came Pat and Pam Tyler at 

2,262 miles, followed by Bob and Cheryl Simpson at 1,992 miles. 

Those who qualify for awards in 2014 are: 

Ray & Teri Besch                         55,000 award level 

Tom & Betty Miller                     30,000 award level 

Dick & Jane Carne (Roadster)   20,000 award level 

Larry & Jackie Peterson              10,000 award level   

Jim & Kim Wingo                          10,000 award level 

Bob & Cheryl Simpson                  5,000 award level 

Pat & Pam Tyler                             5,000 award level 

Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell           2,000 award level 

Let us strive to reverse our trend in 2015! Let’s put those Model A’s on the road and have loads of fun and 

fellowship! If your car is not registered for this program and you would like to register, get in touch with 

Eugene Willingham. Remember to renew your 2015 MARC Membership! 

---Eugene Willingham   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TTrreeaassuurreerr’’ss  RReeppoorrtt  
 

Balance as of  
November 30, 2014 

$3,248.01 

Deposits $60.00 

Expenses $338.77 

Balance as of  
December 31, 2014 

 
$2,969.24 
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TOUR OF THE TALLADEGA SPEEDWAY  

AND MUSEUM 
MARCH 6-7, 2015 

 

 

The Central Alabama Model “A” Ford club will conduct a tour of the 

Talladga Speedway on March 6-7, 2015. The meeting will be filled with a 

lot of activities of fun & excitement including kicking tires with fellow 

club members around the Southeast, dinner in a great Model “A” Ford 

Museum, visiting the International Motor Sports Hall of Fame, and the 

chance to put your Model “A” Ford on the fastest Speedway in the country “The Talladega Super 

Speedway” 

FRIDAY March 6, 2015: Arrival and check in at the Quality Inn in Oxford Alabama. Visit local 

antique stores looking for those great finds you just can not do with out. The fun will continue Friday 

evening at 6:00 p.m. with some good ”ole” Model “A” fellowship, 50/50 drawing, great door prizes, 

picking and grinning with the Blue Grass Buddies, and the famous “FIREHOUSE DINNER” in Gerald 

Grizzard’s  Model “A” Ford Museum, 1 mile from the host motel. 

SATURDAY March 7, 2015. After breakfast and check out we’re off to the Talladega Speedway for 

our spin on the race track and tour of the International Motor Sports Hall of Fame Museum. 7:30 to 

7:50 a.m. we will assemble in the parking lot of the Lone Star Restaurant (Next to the Motel) and 

depart at 8:00 p.m. for the Talladega Super Speedway.  After our laps on the race track we will 

proceed to the International Motor Sports Hall of Fame. After our tour of the museum we will saddle 

up in that “Ole A Model” and we’re off to the rustic R&B Bar-B-Q Restaurant in Lincoln Alabama for 

lunch.. After the noon meal we will end our weekend activities and be released to head out for home: by 

club or individually and the completion of another great tour on the “MODEL-A HIGHWAY”. 

If you would like to tow your Model “A” Ford to the meet there is a designed parking area for tow 

vehicles 1 mile from the host Motel. Coordinate requirements with Gerald Grizzard at (256) 835-2998 

or Cell (256) 310-6463.  

All reservations at the Quality Inn must be made no later than February 7, 2015 in order to receive the 

group discounted rate of $60.00 plus tax.  Be sure to mention you are with the Model “A” Ford Tour 

when making your reservations, Contact the Quality Inn at (256) 835-2170, Fax (256) 835-2133.  

Fire up Henry’s Finest and join us in Oxford, Alabama. Registration form attached, if you need additional 

information: contact Gerald Grizzard: Office (256) 835-2998, or Cell: (256) 310-6463, Email:  

Gfireman52@aol.com. or Paul M Majerick (334) 312-3029 Email paulmajerick@aol.com 

Registration form, next page….. 

mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:paulmajerick@aol.com
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MARCH 6-7, 2015 

TALLADEGA SPEEDWAY TOUR REGISTRATION FORM 
Name: Name of Guest(s): 

 

 

Street Address: City, State, Zip Code: Apt./Suite: 

Member of MAFCA:  Y  /  N 

                              (Circle One) 

Phone Number: Email: 

Cell Number: Car Club: 

Year of Car: Model of Car: License No.: Trailering:  Y  /  N 

        (Circle One) 

Arrival:  FRI  / SAT 

       (Circle One) 

Auto Insurance Company: Auto Insurance Policy Number: 

Event Registration: Qty.: @ Fee: Total: 

Tour Registration (Per Model ‘A’ Ford) 
 

@ $10.00 (each car) $ 

Friday:  Welcome “Firehouse” Dinner  
 

@ $15.00 (per person) 
$ 

Speedway & International Motor Sports Hall of Fame Museum Admission 
 

@ $30.00 (per person) 
$ 

Saturday:  Bar-B-Q  Lunch  

(Please choose one of the menu selections below for each person attending): 

Menu Selection #1: Bar-B-Q Plate, Potato Salad, Baked beans, bread, Choice of 

dessert and drink. 

Menu Selection #2: Ribs, Potato Salad, Baked beans, bread, Choice of dessert 

and drink. 

 

 

$11.00 (per person) 

____ for Menu 

Selection One 

____ for Menu 

Selection One 

 

 

 

$ 

**A release form to enter the track will be signed by all Individuals in each car and have a ticket to enter the track** 

TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED: (No Refunds After March 1, 2015) 
$ 

 

Make your reservations directly with the Quality Inn by calling (256) 835-2170.If reservations are made by February 7, 2015, you will be 

eligible for the group room rate of $60.00 plus tax.(Tell them you are with the Model “A” Ford Tour)  

The signers below, agree to indemnity and hold harmless for any and all liability due to my attendance and participation in the 2015 Talladega 

Speedway Tour, the Central Alabama Model “A” Ford Club (CAMAFC), CAMAFC Members, their officers, directors, staff and any and all 

constituents acting on behalf of the aforementioned affiliations and/or Tour Volunteers. Submission of this Tour Registration Form (signed or 

unsigned) constitutes acceptance of the terms of this release. The vehicle being used has all required automobile insurance established by state 

statute. 

Please Make Your Checks Payable to the “Central Alabama Model ‘A’ Ford Club” 

Please send completed registration form and payment NO LATER THAN FEBRUARY 20, 2015 to: 

Talladega Speedway Tour 
1309 Magnolia Curve 

Montgomery, Alabama 36106-2010 
 

Signed  ________________________________________________________________ Dated       _ 
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NNaattiioonnaall  TToouurrss  oonn  tthhee  HHoorriizzoonn   

 

 

MARC Membership Meet- April 10-12, 2015 - JOLIET, IL 
The Crossroads region of MARC will host the 2015 Membership Meet, to be 
held at the Clarion Hotel Joliet Banquet & Convention Center. 

411 S. Larkin Ave., Joliet, IL 60435. 
815-729-2000 
Room rate: $95 + 13% tax, Mention code: JRM 
Rate applies from 4/6/2015 to 4/15/2015 
Free Full Breakfast Buffet 

Stay tuned for more information, or check in on the MARC website:    
             modelarestorersclub.org   

    

The MAFCA National Tour, “Lobsters and Lighthouses,” will 

take place June 7-12, 2015.  The tour will begin in Kennebunkport 

and finish in Bar Harbor.  Go to:  mainemodelafordclub.com and 

click on the link to view the professional video of the tour.  You 

won’t be able to resist! 

 

 

 

MARC National Meet – Niagara Falls – June 21-26, 2015 

The meet will be held at Niagara Falls in Ontario, Canada and 

hosted by the Canadian MARC Region, CanMARC. Plans are 

coming together for a very special event with our northern 

neighbors.  Check out MARCNiagraFalls2015.com.    
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IItteemmss  FFoorr  SSaallee  

    FOR SALE: Model A Ford engines that crank 

and run great, and come with original head. 

Each cylinder has 78 psi. Engines are painted 

and ready to install.   Buyer’s choice - $1,850 

each. Contact Gerald Grizzard: 256-310-6463,     

Gfireman52@aol.com 

 

     FOR SALE:  21" Model A 

rims for sale. I have 5 to 

choose from.  $20.00 each.  

      If interested, call Fred Huey:  

770-463-1951.        

fhuey@hotmail.com 

 

FOR SALE:  Early Model A rim for AR. 1 only. Very 

good condition – no cracks, or 

bent spokes; no pitting. Price: 

$50.00  

Contact Fred Huey: 770-463-

1951.   

 fhuey@hotmail.com 

   

     FOR SALE: 1931 Deluxe Roadster, owned by the     

late Robert (Bob) Jackson, River Cities Club. Restored 

and a trophy winner many times. Nothing needed for 

pleasant miles of touring. All you need is the key. 

Contact Betty Jackson: jonanabray@aol.com  

      706-329-8935 (c) 334-298-3935  

Located in Seale, AL 

     

 

 

 

 

     FOR SALE: 1929 Tudor Sedan. A “9” out of 10. 

Located in Eastman, GA. “Iris” is a great ride.  

Would like offers around $14K. 

Contact: Bobby Ray Holland - 478-231-8753        
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR SALE: 1930 Tudor, completely restored. 

Engine has not run in years, but is complete.  

Includes numerous parts, both engine and body.  

Restoration photos also included.   Asking $15,000. 

Contact: Chuck Panzarella, 770-463-4340 

Cpanzarella1@att.net 

 

FOR SALE: 1929 Model A Ford Woody Depot 

Hack; has been converted to 12-volts; has sealed 

beam headlights. Body was built in Cuba, MS, and 

has the looks of a station wagon.  Body is in good 

condition but could use a new sealing. Truck was 

cranking and running well when stored.  Could use a 

little TLC. 

Price lowered to: $7,950.00   Contact: Gerald 

Grizzard, 256-310-6463,     Gfireman52@aol.com 
 

FOR SALE:  1930 Georgia License Plates.  

Unrestored and Restored. Singles, pairs, and 

sequentially numbered plates available.  

Email Jim Hunter at  ytguy@aol.com or call  

(770) 719-4742 

 

 

FOR SALE:  THE RESTORER MAGAZINE 179 

issues, 1975-2013. All years are not complete, but all 

copies are in “as new” condition. $500.00 for all, or I 

may consider discussing other sales. 

Contact Jim Langley at  jrpdl57@gmail.com or call 

(706) 289-6014, Phenix City, AL  
 

 

 

 

mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:fhuey@hotmail.com
mailto:fhuey@hotmail.com
mailto:jonanabray@aol.com
mailto:Cpanzarella1@att.net
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:ytguy@aol.com
mailto:jrpdl57@gmail.com
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FOR SALE: Model A Engine Stand. Stand is for 

storage; NOT adequate for running an engine, as it 

is.  Constructed of 1/8" square tubing and 2" angle; 

weighs 21 lbs. and is drilled to mount the flywheel 

housing and the front at the timing gear cover.  It is 

primed;  not bare metal.  Mobility can be attained by 

either attaching wheels or, as pictured, setting it on 

an inexpensive Northern or Harbor Freight dolly.  

Asking $75 but will give a break to SSA-ers 

by free delivery within a reasonable distance. 

Contact Dale Fogg: 770-584-6085 

DWFogg@juno.com 

       

 

 

 
 

 

FOR SALE:  THE RESTORER MAGAZINE 179 

issues, 1975-2013. All years are not complete, but all 

copies are in “as new” condition. $500.00 for all, or I 

may consider discussing other sales. 

Contact Jim Langley at  jrpdl57@gmail.com or call 

(706) 289-6014, Phenix City, AL  

CClluubb  IItteemmss  

Name Tags  are available by contacting  

   Teri  Besch at 770-487-9215 or  

besch105@comcast.net 

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org          

 

 

 

 

 Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 

or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 

Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 

john8191@bellsouth.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

                                

  

Remember:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your imagination, 

talk to Eugene and see what you can come up 

with. 

Don’t forget to visit our 

website: 

SSoouutthhssiiddeeaass..ccoomm  

Club photos, member profiles,    

useful links, and more! 

mailto:DWFogg@juno.com
mailto:jrpdl57@gmail.com
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:john8191@bellsouth.net
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IInnvviittaattiioonn  ttoo  jjooiinn  MMooddeell  ““AA””  RReessttoorreerrss  CClluubb  
(Membership in Southside A’s requires membership in MARC, as well.) 

 

MODEL “A” RESTORERS CLUB 
6721 Merriman 

Garden City MI 48135 

(734) 427-9050 office 

(734) 427-9054 fax 

modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net 

Membership Application 

2015 Dues- New or Renewals 
 ( ) US Membership $40.00 ( ) US & Canada Air Mail $52.00 ( ) International $58.00 

 

IMPORTANT: Make checks payable to Model “A” Restorers Club (M.A.R.C.) 

 

All Memberships from outside the U.S. are to be remitted by International Money Orders in U.S. Funds 

(drawn on U.S. Bank) or credit card. And a personal check drawn on U.S. bank (U.S. funds must stamped on 

check.) 

 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION: 
(  ) Visa (  ) Master Charge or (  ) Discover Credit Card ( ) American Express 

#______________________________________ 

 
EXP Date_____             CVV2 Code #_________             Phone # ____________________________ 

(Last 3 numbers on back of Credit Card) 

 

Membership #___________________ E-mail________________________ 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________ State: ___________ Zip: _________ 

I give permission to publish my phone number in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Phone: _________________________ 

I give permission to publish my email in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Email: _________________________ 

 
With your membership you will receive a club membership I.D. card and the Model “A” News, our BI-monthly 

club magazine. In addition, each member is entitled to a free 40 word classified ad in each issue of our 

international publication, the Model “A” News  

(A good source of parts and information you may need for your car). 

 

 

MMooddeell  AA  RReessttoorreerrss  CClluubb  PPuurrppoossee::  
The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

TThhee  SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss  NNeewwsslleetttteerr::  
The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of the 

Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of copyrighted 

articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily reflect the 

views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club.  

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
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